
‭Dear Year 6 parents and Carers,‬

‭We have reached the end of term one, and what a term it has‬
‭been! We’ve been very active, with lots of opportunities for‬
‭students to be involved in a wide variety of interests and events. It‬
‭has been wonderful to see the 6s settle so well into the beginning‬
‭of the year, and make new friendships, take on leadership roles‬
‭and make the most of everything that comes their way.‬

‭We want to say a big thank you to all the parents and guardians‬
‭out there for another term of support at home. Whether this is‬
‭helping with school tasks or concepts, or just in the way you are‬
‭raising them to be kind, thoughtful and considerate young‬
‭people, it is all noticed and appreciated.‬

‭For those of you who are curious about the high school transition‬
‭process, and we’re sure that is most of you, there will be an email‬
‭sent home by the end of the first week back next term. This email‬
‭will include the link to access the application form, and also‬
‭important dates for the process, along with an information pack‬
‭which will help answer any questions you may have.‬

‭Have a wonderful holiday break, and we look forward to hearing‬
‭all about it when Term 2 commences!‬

‭Dates for your diary:‬

‭Monday 15‬‭th‬ ‭April- First Day back Term 2‬
‭Thursday 25th April- ANZAC day‬
‭Friday 26‬‭th‬ ‭April-Curriculum Day‬
‭May 23rd- 100th Birthday celebration‬
‭May 28th- Athletics Day‬
‭June 10th- King's Birthday Celebration‬


